
 

23rd May 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Nursery to Year 5 

 

Dear Parents, 

Flying Up Day and Teaching Arrangements for Next Year 

This year, our ‘Flying Up’ day for Nursery to Year 5 will be on Wednesday 4th July.   

This is an opportunity for the children to meet their new teacher, new pupils and find out about the year ahead.   

Class teachers for the next academic year will be as follows: 
 

Nursery 
 

Mrs Scott (EYFS Co-ordinator), Mrs Nicholson 

Reception 
 

Mrs Heatlie 

Year 1 
 

Mrs Wand 

Year 2 
 

Miss Wilson 

Year 3 
 

Miss Hardy 

Year 4 
 

Miss Purchase 

Year 5 
 

Mr Goodhead (Deputy Head of Junior School) 

Year 6 
 

Mrs Keyworth  

 

All year groups have some specialist subject teaching; as the children progress further up the school into KS2, 

more will be introduced. 

Next year, I will not be teaching a specific year group but instead, teaching throughout the week in different 

classes. 

I am sure the children are all looking forward to spending time in their new classes.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs V Wright 

Head of Junior School 


